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May 17, 2012
Reference: CGLS Architects
To Whom It May Concern:

Creamer-Pearce, LLC has enjoyed working with CGLS Architects for over
twelve years beginning with the construction of the new Lindley Middle
School project in 1999. This was a 180,000 SF facility valued at $13.8
million. Subsequent to that, we have worked together with CGLS on the
Patrick Elementary School project (130,000 SF, $12 million) and the
Aliatoona High School project (330,000 SF, $45 million). We are currently
working together on the new Adairsville Middle School project (170,000 SF,
$23.6 million).

Although each of these projects used a Design-Bid-Build process,
Creamer-Pearce and CGLS worked together as a team to the benefit of our
clients. Each of these projects was completed on time, within budget and
with very satisfied clients. We have found working with CGLS to be very
easy for several reasons. The contract documents they produce are
complete and clear. They communicate well and are fair and reasonable in
their administration. They provide timely responses to submittal reviews,
requests for information and other issues. They run jobsite meetings that
are well planned and address any issues that might be pertinent to the
progress of the project. Their personnel are very knowledgeable and
experienced.

We are very pleased to be working with CGLS Architects at this time and
look forward to building other projects with them in the future. Feel free to
call if | can answer any questions that you might have.
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